
Sun Coast Pinto Club
February 2017 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:45 PM on Tuesday, 2/717

In Attendance:  Linda Jacobsen, Denise, Danielle and David Escover, Sue Leamons, Sherry Barnard by Phone

Secretary’s Report: 

January 2017 minutes were reviewed.  Motion to approve minutes was made by Denise with a second by Danielle.  The 
club approved the motion and the minutes were accepted as written and amended.  

Treasurer’s Report:  

Denise provided the account balance for the Sun Coast program.  This information is not recorded in the minutes for 
public display but available at any meeting. Danielle made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report and Sue provided a 
second.  The club carried the motion.

Old Business/New Business: 

2016 Sun Coast Year End Award Winners include:

Pinto Amateur Champion – Danielle Escover, Pinto W/J Amateur Champion – Linda Jacobsen

Open Halter Champion – Denise Escover, Open Amateur Champion - Danielle Escover, Open W/J Amateur Champion – 
Linda Jacobsen, Open Open – Champion Rhonda Heiner and Reserve Champion Danielle Escover, Leadline Open 
Champion - Miss Kiley

Sun Coast will have their awards banquet in conjunction with 7CPHC on Feb 25th, 4:00 PM at Mimi’s in Gilroy. Year-end 
awards were discussed and we have 7 Champions and 1 Reserve Champion. Hoodies and sweat pants with hot pressed 
logos were suggested. 

Our Sun Coast Pinto and 7CPHC will hold our combined show on July 8th, 2017 at the Watsonville Fairgrounds. Judges 
for our “Spurs in the Sun All Breed Show”, July 8th, 2017 at Watsonville will be Eric Hubbard for rail and Lauren Murrell for 
Trail/Reining.  Denise has contacted Jody Gleason from San Joaquin Pinto to work the office.  Jody has her own show 
software and will work our show for a good price.  Jody will also bring additional office help.  The show class list was 
reviewed, discussed and voted upon to keep our traditional format. Sue will update the class list and submit to members 
for review and approval.  Premium review and fees should be determined within the next couple of meetings.  Show 
awards and food vendor also needs to be discussed.

No other old/new business was discussed so Sue made a motion to adjourn the meeting with Danielle provided the 
second.

Happy, Happy Birthday Denise!

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM.

 
Next Meeting Scheduled for Tuesday, March 7th, 7:00 PM

At the Claddagh Restaurant in Gilroy, CA

(The Longhouse Restaurant is temporarily closed for remodeling)


